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Subject Carl Hanes Retirement

To: All Faculty and Staff
 I would like to inform the University Community that Carl Hanes, one 
of Stony Brook's longest serving administrators, has decided to 
retire from Stony Brook University at the end of July, 2004.  He has 
served the University as an administrator in various administrative 
roles and currently serves as my Deputy for Economic Development.
 Carl arrived here from the University of Michigan in August, 1970, 
as Chief Accountant.  He became Controller in 1972, Acting Vice 
President for Finance and Management in 1975, Vice President for 
Finance in 1976, Vice President for Administration in 1981, Deputy to 
the President in 1988, and the Deputy Vice President for Economic 
Development in 2001.
 As the Deputy Vice President for Economic Development, Carl served 
the Long Island High Technology Incubator, Inc. as Interim President 
and Treasurer.  He has chaired the Stony Brook University Software 
Incubator since its inception in the Summer of 1998 and has been my 
representative in the development of our new Calverton Incubator, 
which is expected to open in May of this year.
 Carl, as Deputy to the President, managed the $80 Million 
rehabilitation of  all 26 Residence Halls buildings, and also managed 
the development of the 40MW Cogen Plant here at Stony Brook in 
1992/1993.
 After his retirement, Carl has expressed an interest in serving 
Stony Brook on a part-time basis and will continue to be involved in 
many local organizations, such as the Ward Melville Heritage, the 
Three-Village Historical Society, the Suffolk County Boy Scouts 
Organization, and other not-for-profit organizations.
 Please join me in thanking Carl for his many years of service to 
Stony Brook University and in wishing him well in his retirement and 
future endeavors.




